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Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home thanks family for their kind
donation

A very warm thank you to the Preston family who kindly donated some money to Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home

recently.

They asked that something be purchased for our garden – and just look at our stunning new water feature! Our residents will get

so much enjoyment from watching and listening to this.

Thank you so very much to the family for such a thoughtful gesture.

 


